
This opt-out is effective the date returned and will remain in effect for one year 

Zion’s Union Church Maxatawny Photo/Video Release Notice 

During the course of the church year, various church and Sunday School activities may 

be photographed and/or videotaped.  PLEASE BE AWARE that by entering this establishment 

and/or its environs, you are granting Zion’s Union Church the right to photograph and/or 

videotape you and to use your picture, silhouette and other reproductions of your physical 

likeness (still photographs and/or video), unless you choose to opt-out. 

 Photographs may be displayed on the digital picture frame in the Memory Room, on the 

church website, or in a church publication (bulletin, newsletter, advertisement).  No child will 

be identified by name on the church website or in an advertisement.  However, all family 

members’ names may be used on the digital picture frame. 

 If you choose to opt-out, simply fill out the information below and return to the church 

office at any time.   The opt-out will be effective the date it is returned.  Please fill out one form 

per person opting-out.  If you grant Zion’s Union Church permission to photograph and/or 

videotape you or your child(ren) for the purpose outlined, you do not need to do anything. 

 

Name of person opting-out:   _________________________________________________________________________________________________  

Parent / Guardian Signature:  _______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Date:  ____________________________________________ 

 For Office Use Only: 

Date returned to Zion’s Union Church:  _____________   Received by:  ________________________ 


